Stanwood-Camano School District BOARD OF DIRECTORS

October 19, 2021 SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT

DONATIONS

(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. In accordance with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding \$500.00 are formally approved on the Consent Agenda.)

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations:

- 1. A Bach 36B Stradivarius Series Trombone, valued at \$3,669.00, from Jacklyn Hutton of Stanwood, Washington, in support of the Stanwood High School Band Program.
- A college graduation gown, valued at \$300.00, from Freda McKeown of Camano Island, Washington, in support of the Stanwood High School Production Club, for use in school productions.
- 3. Books, valued at \$156.81, from Ella Blackwood of Mount Vernon, Washington, in support of Lincoln Hill High School's Choice Reading in the Classroom.